Csc466 Assignment: Doing/Presenting Tasks

Plans in hand, it is time to begin doing the tasks on your work agenda, and presenting your work
on each task. Beginning on Tuesday, February 14, 2023, we will methodically engage in a rotation
of student presentations in which the presenter will:

1. Share their work on a completed task, or give an update on the current task that they are
working on.
2. Foreshadow the next task on their work agenda, presenting a newly drawn plan, if need be.

3. Provide a candid assessment of how their work is going.

Some days will be partially devoted to the MM chapter discussions. Occasionally I will lecture.
Occasionally I will present a new assignment. Occasionally I will ask one of you to share what you
have done with respect to the “enrichment” assignments. That said, our main focus throughout
the semester will be on the presentations that you will be making on your programming/research
projects.

Please bear in mind that February 14th will be “Hello World!” day!



